
 

 

 

 

22nd February 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Update on School Activities 

 

I am writing to provide an update regarding activities that are scheduled to take place during 

the next fortnight. 

 

Year 9 Parents Evening - Thursday 23rd February 

The parents evening for parents and carers of students in Year 9 will go ahead as planned 

on Thursday evening.  Our staff are very much looking forward to meeting with parents 

(remotely) during the evening. 

 

Planned Industrial Action - Thursday 2nd March 

The second of the four planned dates for industrial action is scheduled for next Thursday, 

2nd March.  Early indications suggest that the school will again be partially closed on that day 

and I would ask that parents and carers make provisional arrangements for their child.   

We apologise for the additional inconvenience that this may cause.  I will update all parents 

and carers early next week once our plans have been finalised. 

 

VLT Environmental Sustainability Week - Monday 27th February to Friday 3rd March 

A reminder that the trust sustainability week will take place throughout next week.  Additional 

information about the week can be found via this [link].  Please note that we took the 

deliberate decision not to send out the information earlier this week as originally planned. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Gary Mullings 

Headteacher 

https://www.vynersschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4349&type=pdf

